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Dear Mr. Foley and Ms. Morrison,
I am a seasonal resident of Martha’s Vineyard and own a home on the island.
I couldn’t be more in favor of the new wind power initiative. It will reduce emissions and is the first
step in addressing the existential threat of mankind: climate disruption and ocean acidification. A
huge amount of research has been done on the project, including in-depth work regarding the cable,
to ensure impacts are zero or very minimal.
Please approve this cable project, and all future work related to our new clean energy wind project.
Thank you,
Kristin Daley
Oak Bluffs, MA
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